
Happy New Year!  
Welcome back to school after the Christmas hol-

idays and we hope you all 

had a great Christmas and 

would like to wish you a 

Happy New Year! 

   

Kicsters, Street Teams and 
A*Stars 
We’re looking forward to welcoming Kicsters 

and Street Teams to work with KS2 on some ex-

citing new projects. Kicsters will initially be work-

ing with Y5 around issues including online safe-

ty, mental health, self image, resilience and di-

versity and Street Teams will be doing work 

about British Values with all of KS2.  

Our A*Stars project is continuing this term with 

the Sheriffs, Mrs Hateley and Mrs Drohan work-

ing on some fab new ideas to 

help promote safe travel. We 

are very proud to be top of the Walsall League table and 

you will soon see some ‘5 minute walk’ signs going up 

around the estate!  

 

Welcome to ... 
Mr Newton who has joined us in KS2 and Mr Sar-

da and Mr Whitehouse who will be teaching Y4 

until our new permanent teacher can start.  

January 2018 Family News 
Dates for your Diary 

More detailed information will 

be given closer to the dates 

below. 

Friday 16th February - 

Charlotte’s Web Theatre 

Production  

Friday 16th February - 

Break up for February 

Half Term 

Monday 26th February - 

Return for Spring 2 Half 

Term 

Thursday 29th March - 

No swimming for Y5   

Thursday 29th March - 

Break up for Easter 

Monday 16th April - Re-

turn for Summer 1 Half 

Term 


